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Dear valued customer, 
 
EBARA and SKF have finalized the acquisition but decided to postpone the starting of 
the production in EBARA to 2024.  
 
SKF will produce, supply and invoice orders until May 2024. 
The relocation of machinery will take place in May. Start of production at EBARA is 
scheduled for October 2024. 
In case of any questions regarding current open orders, please contact SKF directly! 
 
EBARA will use this opportunity to improve the products using the knowledge gained 
over many years in the pump business and offer an updated product range from 
November 2024. 
 
Please send your new requests to EBARA from now on to the following contact: 
 

Germany, Austria, Switzerland to spandau.pumpen.EPDE@ebara.com, 
other regions to spandau.pumps.EPE@ebara.com. 

 
EBARA will work with SKF to find ways to satisfy your urgent new needs before 
EBARA starts production. 
 
If you are interested in EBARA portfolio of stainless steel pumps 
please visit www.ebaraeurope.com. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
If you have any questions, please contact 
 
 
 
Sven Peter Erbes 
Branch Manager EBARA Germany / Global OEM-Manager 
erbes.sven@ebara.com 
im Namen von EBARA Europe 
 
Holger Huntz 
Vertriebsleiter Spandau Pumpen  
holger.huntz@skf.com 
im Namen des Geschäftsbereichs 
 
 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Andreas Garlipp 

Site Manager 

SKF Lubrication Systems Germany GmbH 

Holger Huntz 

Sales Manager Spandau Pumpen 

SKF Lubrication Systems Germany GmbH 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Minoru Matsushita 

Managing Director 

EBARA Pumps Europe S.p.A. 
 

Sven Peter Erbes 

Branch Manager EBARA Germany  

Global OEM Manager EBARA  

Amm01
Timbro


